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December 2022 

Christmas Message from Mrs Savage 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Happy Christmas and best wishes to you and yours at this holiday 

season. 

 

As I write this I’m listening to ‘It was on a starry night’ being 

played loudly in the corridors of our school- I look outside and 

the whole playground is covered in snow. The children who can 

hear the music have huge smiles on their faces and the adults are 

beaming too. Being together to lead and join in with festivities is 

one of the privileges we have at school. Giving children the 

chance to share in the Christmas spirit is joyous and even more 

special when we get to share that safely with you and your 

families. We are delighted to see so many children and families in school at the moment and across 

the term. 

 

It is right now at the end of another wonderful year with the prospect of yet more challenging times 

ahead I wanted to stop and thank you. We work well as a community and I love to write to you to 

say how grateful we are to have such a special community who treasure us as you do. You are always 

fully supportive of the events that we plan and the charities that we support because you know like 

we do that life should be lived in all its fullness.  

 

As the term and indeed the year draw to a close we look forward to continue to look after your 

children and helping them stay safe in our care. Our hearts do reach out to anyone and any family 



who have been finding things difficult. We often say prayers and offer hopes and wishes for a better 

year. If you or anyone else you know is struggling to reach out and contact us- we will do our best to 

help.  

 

I’m sure that the pupils, parents and carers would like to join me in thanking all of the staff and 

governors at Jennett’s Park CE Primary School for their continued dedication, service and 

commitment throughout this year. Likewise, we the staff and governors would like to thank all of 

you as parents and carers for the support you give us. Lastly we want to say thank you to your 

brilliant children: they are kind, they are resilient,  they are patient - they make us proud.  

 

Merry Christmas and Season’s Greetings to everyone! Enjoy the food and company, the memory 

making and best of all the lights! See you on Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

 

Stay warm and stay safe, 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs E Savage  

 Headteacher  


